
 

 

Upcoming Annual Meeting 

 
Idlewilde Property Owners Association (IPOA) will hold our Annual Membership Meeting on 
Saturday, April 26, 2025 at 10:00am at the Idlewilde Clubhouse.  All Property Owners are 
encouraged to attend. 

One of the most important decisions made at the Annual Meeting is the election of new 
members to the Board of Directors.  It is our Board of Directors that conducts the business 
of the Association from month to month and sometimes day-to-day as things come up 
affecting our property.  The Idlewilde Board of Directors consists of nine property owners, 
each serving a staggered three-year term.  Each year three Director positions come open. 

You, as a property owner and member of the Association, have a vested interest in 
maintaining property values and the current Board solicits your consideration to step 
forward and submit your name for nomination for the election of Directors.  If you are 
interested in serving on the Board, please contact our current President, Gary Friery, at  
idlewildepoa@gmail.com  

There are also opportunities to serve on a POA committee.  You need not be on the Board to 
serve on or chair a committee.   

Also, at this Meeting, members will be updated on the Association budget and finances as 
well as the work of the various committees.  Any member wishing to address the 
membership may be place on the agenda by notifying the current Board or Directors or 
emailing a request to the Idlewilde POA email inbox at idlewildepoa@gmail.com 

There will be more details to follow regarding the Annual Meeting. 
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